
Anti-Tobacco Awareness Programme (22/08/2019) 

 

NSS Unit of the college organized an Anti-Tobacco Awareness Programme on 22/08/2019 in 

collaboration with Sontola Primary School, Sontola. 23 volunteers of the NSS Unit of the college gave 

lectures on the hazards of tobacco and educated the school children and school staff. Altogether 81 

participated in the program. 

 


